
Subject: Full Roadway Closure - East 95th Street b/t 1st Ave & 2nd Ave 
  

  

Please note that EE Cruz/Tully JV will request an extension of our  NYCDOT street permit for 

the Full Roadway Closure of: 

  

EAST 95th STREET BETWEEN 1
ST

 AVE & 2
ND

 AVE….MON-FRI…7AM-10PM 
  

This work on this street is being performed for the MTA associated with the Second Ave Subway 

Project.  The road will only be closed as required.  

 We will request that this permit be extended through 9/30/12. 

  

 


